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Have you heard what | am doing on campus? | am part of my school’s chapter of
Be The Match On Campus®, a growing movement of students committed to deliver
cures for blood cancer—one patient at a time.

Every four minutes someone is diagnosed with a life threatening blood cancer like
leukemia or lymphoma. It can happen to anyone, at anytime. But so can a cure—

a marrow transplant. Yet 70% of patients who need a transplant to do not have

a matching donor in their family. They depend on Be The Match® and their supporters
to find a match to save their life.

What Be The Match does is unlike any other nonprofit. They provide patient assistance
to help families afford treatment and their cutting-edge researchers are working to
provide a cure to more patients and improve their quality of life. What really sets them
apart is they operate the world’s largest and most diverse registry of people willing to
donate their marrow to save a life.

I’'m working with students at 44 colleges across the country to add more than 5,000 |
new potential marrow donors to the registry this school year. And we’re working |
toward raising more than $140,000 to help more patients in need. Check out more

about us at BeTheMatchOnCampus.org. |

I’'m writing to ask you to please contribute what you can to support my efforts. Just
fill out the attached form with your contribution and Be The Match will let me know
that a gift was made.

Will you make a gift today to be someone’s cure?

Thank you in advance!

Sincerely,
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It’s time to party!  
This kit contains everything your group needs to hold a Be The Match on Campus Letter Writing Party.  

The contributions must come straight to Be The Match offices in Minneapolis and will be added to your Chapter websites.  Follow the simple guidelines below to make your party a success:
· Pick a date and location.  Determine who to invite.  Create an evite, Facebook Event, or some other digital invitation to spread the word.  

· Make sure each attendee knows to bring at least 10 mailing addresses of friends and family that would be inclined to give.  (Ask your parents for their Holiday card list.)
· Meet up, bring pens, and your addresses.   Make it fun: watch a movie or have snacks while assembling.  Designate someone to drop all the envelopes in the mail!
How to Assemble your Letters:
1. Outside Envelope: Handwrite address of your friend or family member.
2. Letter: Take some time to personalize.  Write in “Dear _____,” Sign the letter after “Sincerely,”. And feel free to handwrite a brief message.   (Make sure the personalized letter matches the correct address on the outside envelope.) 
3. Contribution Form: Write in your campus name and your name so you get credit. (Be specific, we have two University of Wisconsin schools so it is difficult if you don’t specify Oshkosh or Madison for example.)
4. Inside Envelope: Place this envelope, your letter, and contribution form inside the larger hand-addressed outside envelope.  

5. Seal and send the outside envelopes.  Have a fun party!
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